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Summary: Confirmed COVID-19 Case at Simonds Elementary School

December 3, 2020

Dear Kearsarge Community:

This afternoon, the District was notified a staff member at the Simonds Elementary School tested positive for
COVID-19.

Given the District’s current pivot status to At Home: Remote Learning, as well as the nature of the work involving
the staff member, there was minimal potential exposure to other staff and students. Contact tracing has occurred
and potential close contacts have been notified.

We thank you for your continuing dedication to health and safety in our community. Please remember to contact
your School Nurse or Building Principal should any positive case of COVID-19 impact your family so that we
may work to assist you.

Respectfully,

Ay

Wihfried Feneberg Michael Bessette
Superintendent Assistant Superintendent
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